Update Report of the Task Force on the United Nations for the IASW Board Meeting of January 2018

Since the last report filed in July 2017, the Task Force has sought to find funds for internships in other UN sites than New York. Unfortunately, this has not produced any money, so the ambition to offer internships beyond the New York Office remains unfulfilled. Seeking such funding continues to be an issue, but it is not clear that any NGO is interested in providing funds for people who are not linked to their work already.

The report on the activities of the New York Office has been presented separately by Professor Lynne Healy.

Respectfully submitted by

Lena Dominelli
Chair, IASSW Task Force on the UN
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